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Closure of western end of Argyll Street in
Hebburn from 7 March 2017

The western end of Argyll Street in Hebburn will be closed from Tuesday 7
until Friday 10 March, between the hours of 9.30am and 3.30pm each day.

Service 88A will divert via Lyon Street and Caledonian Street, serving the
northbound stop on Station Road north of Argyll Street.
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